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Hi planning team,

| wanted to reach out to let you know that | have reviewed the Island Planning Strategy
Regulation 19 consultation on behalf of the marine planning team at the MMO and that we
have no further comments relevant to this stage of the planning process. | therefore could
not complete the required form for feedback as there were no policies that | wanted to flag
but | just wanted to let you know that it has been reviewed.

All the best with the rest of the process.

Kind regards
Charlotte

Charlotte Stadden (She/Her) | Coastal Planner | Marine Management
Organisation
(=] The Quay | Poole | Dorset | BH15 1HP
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